
Protégé Academy has signed and returned to the Department of Education the Certification and 

Agreement and assures that Protégé Academy intends to use no less than 50% of the funds received 

under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid to students. 

 

The total amount of funds that Protégé Academy has received from the Department pursuant to the 

Certification and Agreement regarding HEERF Emergency Student Grants is $97,448.00 

 

The total amount of Emergency Student Grants distributed to students is $97,560.00. The total student 

count of 72 students eligible to receive Emergency Student Grants received $1,355.00 each. 

 

Protégé Academy determined the eligibility and amount for allocation for the Emergency Student Grant 

to its students by dividing the total Grant evenly to the 72 students having a verified 19/20 FAFSA 

submitted. 

 

Protégé Academy’s advice to students receiving the Grant is to use these funds for financial relief due to 

the disruption of campus operations. 


